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QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Martin will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 
‘Could the Lord Mayor advise when the Governor of South Australia, Her Excellency the Honourable Frances 
Adamson AC, who was appointed 5 months ago will be formally welcomed to the Town Hall and the City of 
Adelaide?’ 
 
The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


